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Dear Ms. Baker:
 
Please be advised that conducting delineation, while excavating (remediation), is considered
conducted at risk. NMOCD recommends that the release be characterized, vertically and
horizontally, before proposing a remedial activity.
 
However, NMOCD will approve of the proposed delineation plan for 1RP-5019 with these
stipulations:

Laboratory analyses of confirmation sidewall and bottom samples are required at no greater
than 50 ft. apart, regardless of the depth of excavation.
Laboratory analyses of representative surface samples in the overspray area.
Sidewalls for delineation/remediation must represent the lateral extent of the impacted area
as outlined in Figure 2.
Provide GPS coordinates for the proposed sample locations on a scaled map or tabulated.
Delineation/remediation samples must demonstrate permissible levels of BTEX, TPH, and
chlorides. Laboratory analyses must have accompanying data from field tests, from depths of
samples not submitted for laboratory analyses to complete release characterization. Provide
data at 1 ft. intervals.
Dated photo documentation of the delineation/remediation activities.

 
Please confirm or inform for further clarifications. BLM may have additional concerns/conditions.
 
Thanks,
Olivia
 

From: Adrian Baker <abaker@ltenv.com> 
Sent: Friday, May 4, 2018 10:05 AM
To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us>; stucker@blm.gov; jamos@blm.gov
Cc: Tony Cooper <Tony.Cooper@McElvain.com>
Subject: EK BS2 Federal Com 1H Proposed Work Plan /1RP-5019
 
Hello all,
 
On behalf of McElvain Energy Inc., I have attached a proposed work plan for the EK 30 BS2 Federal
Com 1H/1RP-5019 for your review.
 
Thank you
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Adrian Baker
Project Geologist

   

LT Environmental, Inc.
3300 North A Street, Building 1, #103
Midland , Texas 79705
(432) 704-5178 office
(432) 894-5641 cell
(432) 704-5179  fax
www.ltenv.com
 
 

Connect with us:             
 
This message and any attached files are privileged, confidential, and intended solely for the use of the addressee.  If you have received
this by mistake, please let us know by reply e-mail and delete it from your system; you may not copy, disclose, disseminate, use or rely
upon its content for any use. E-mail transmissions cannot be guaranteed to be secure, error-free, or free of viruses. The sender and
LTE therefore do not accept liability for any of these described issues. The comments and opinions expressed herein are those of the
author and not necessarily of LTE.  Thank you.
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